
 

 

Dear «Sig1» 
 
A638 LONDON ROAD, RETFORD – EXTENSION TO EXISTING 3 0MPH SPEED LIMIT 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION – TRO 1247 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
extend the existing 30mph speed limit on A638 London Road, Retford. The 30 mph speed limit is 
to be extended southwards to a point just north of the bridge over the East Coast Main Line 
railway. The new speed limit would include the built up length of London Road and would reduce 
the speed of traffic passing the many driveways and minor junctions. The lower speeds would 
improve the environment for the vulnerable users on London Road, i.e. cyclists and pedestrians. 
The current speed limit on the A638 is 40mph. 
 
The proposals will be advertised and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the proposals 
(drawing number H/JAB/3333/01) is attached along with a copy of the site notice. The introduction 
of the lower speed limit would result in the removal of all the existing 30/40mph speed limit signs 
up to the bridge and on all the side roads along this length of London Road. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposed extension to the 30mph speed limit, I wish to consider 
the views of residents and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments 
are in the form of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported 
through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these 
proposals should reach me by 14th February 2020 . 
 
All comments/objections should be sent to either the e-mail address or postal address below. 
 
Yours «Sig2» 

 
Jeff Burton 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 9772505 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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Your ref:   
My ref:  H/JAB/TRO1247/01 

Date:  8 January 2020 
  


